UO Meeting - August

Invest in an iPod to put all music on (for travelling purposes). Get rid of CDs
and USB sticks. Purchase an iPod or acquire a used one from a
dancer/member that doesn’t need theirs anymore.

Invest in Bluetooth speakers for all groups to have

Every member this season that wants to volunteer will write Frula a cheque
for $200. This cheque will be dated for May 30, 2017. If they fulfill their
volunteering hours the cheque will be returned to them or destroyed. If they
do not fulfill these hours the cheque will be deposited.

Every member that doesn’t wish to volunteer will pay for the season with the
additional $200 added to the overall yearly fee (or $20 extra a month).
August 28t: Goran Stojnic and Jelena Kostadinovic will be signing up
members for the upcoming season at the church during the picnic.
September 8th, 9th, and 10t%: Goran Stojnic and Sanja Bajic will be at NGPCA
from 7-9 pm signing up members for the upcoming season.

Dimitrije will work on the sign up booklet and will send it out to all UO
members to edit and add on to it.

Dimitrije and Alex will go around and explain to the dancers in Tisa and
Dunav about the volunteering hours and how they can fulfill these 8 hours.
Goran will tell Drina, Sanja and Jelena will go and tell the rest of the groups.
Look into implementing a volunteer coordinator to keep track of all
volunteering hours of members.



